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The Black River Audubon Society welcomes Kurt Sarringhaus and Steve Chavez 
and their program Southern Africa 2017. It’s Tuesday, April 2, 7 pm at the 
Carlisle Reservation Visitor Center, 12882 Diagonal Road, LaGrange. 

Kurt and Steve will take you vicariously through a safari to South Africa, 
Zimbabwe, Namibia, and Botswana from September of 2017. Kurt will present a 
safari overview and photos of the animals, while Steve will present on African bird 
life. 

This program is free to the public. For more information on programs, 
volunteering or becoming a member, please visitwww.blackriveraudubon.org or 
call 440-3656-465 and remember to LIKE us on Facebook! 
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